
Dear Families,
Welcome back to school! I hope you had a relaxing summer. I am eager to start the new year. My name is Mrs. Kimberly Sisca, and I will be providing learning support services to your child this school year. I value your parental involvement and look forward to our collaboration.
A little bit about myself. My husband and I are natives to the area.  We are both CB grads ourselves. We have three beautiful children. This school year, I will have one child in each of the schools. Brianna at High School. Mariel in Middle School and Rome in Elementary School. We enjoy juggling all the schedules and activities. 😉  Weekends are full! 
As your child’s care manager, I will be setting up an annual IEP meeting in which we discuss your child’s progress and answer any questions or concerns you may have. You are always welcome to contact me throughout the year about your child’s IEP goals.
The first week of school, students will be involved in team-building activities with their homeroom. I will be joining these activities to have an opportunity to meet and get to know your child. This is always a fun time at the start of the new school year.
I’m so excited to be at Butler Elementary, and I’m looking forward to a wonderful year!
Warm regards,
Mrs. Kimberly Sisca
